
09/01/2020 

MS Tracey Faets 
50 Boyer RNGE 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
Tracey.faets@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

No way stop this building now 
No one was notified on Oxford falls road about this development 
It’s disgraceful we have horses in this street and with all the new building works creates more 
traffic
Too much wildlife sadly will probably die if you allow this 
This is a suburb of country lifestyle not building massively amounts of structures that will be 
detrimental to the suburb 
Do you people ever think 
I’m a rate payer and am totally disgusted with this council at the moment with your stupid 
planning and non correspondence to Home owners if we were all fully informed this would not 
have gone ahead 
The traffic you will be creating in this peaceful road will be come dangerous to pedestrians and 
horse riders 
Think before you act 
Michael Regan will not get my vote ever again. 

Sent: 9/01/2020 6:50:34 AM
Subject: Online Submission


